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Should I refer my client to an 
Independent Mental Capacity Advocate (IMCA)?
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Is there a:


Proposed Long Term Move or


Serious Medical Treatment?


Potential Deprivation of Liberty?





Does the client lack capacity to make a decision on the issue in question at this time?





No





Yes





Yes





No





Yes





Is the client un-befriended? i.e. with no-one else who is appropriate to consult?





No





You must refer to an IMCA. 


Contact VoiceAbility on 0300 330 5499 or imca@voiceability.org


Referral forms are available on our website: www.voiceability.org





You are not required to refer to an IMCA*








You are not required to refer to an IMCA*





You are not required to refer to an IMCA*








Is there a:


Safeguarding Adults Procedure or


Care Plan Review?





Yes





A Care Act Advocate now must be considered. An IMCA may also be involved if they know client well.
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